
NOTICE 
Determination of the IMO and System Management 

Allowable Revenue 
The Economic Regulation Authority has published some additional information following a 
request for further information it had issued to the Independent Market Operator and System 
Management (a segregated business unit of Western Power Corporation) relating to their 
allowable revenue proposals.  

Responses were provided by the IMO on 22 December 2006 and System Management on 
19 December 2006. 
Responses were provided by the IMO on 22 December 2006 and System Management on 
19 December 2006. 

The Authority has reviewed the responses and has published non-confidential information 
from System Management (click here
The Authority has reviewed the responses and has published non-confidential information 
from System Management (click here).  As the response from the Independent Market 
Operator is confidential this information is not available for publication. 

Available Documents 

Copies of relevant documents may be downloaded from the Authority’s web site 
(www.era.wa.gov.au).  Printed copies of the documentation are available directly from the 
Authority for $10.00. 
 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Ignatius Chin 
Assistant Director – Electricity Market 
Surveillance 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1916 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
15 January 2007 
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